
    Reception Welcome Meeting

June 2024



Thank you for 
choosing St Bernard’s 

RC Primary and 
Nursery School 



   Meet the Team at 
St Bernard’s 

Mrs Le Feuvre - Head of School

Miss Reid - Assistant Head Teacher (0.4)/Creativity 
Collaborative Lead

Mrs Thomson - AHT (0.6)/EYFS Lead/Class Teacher 

Mrs Cooke - Class teacher 

Mrs Witherspoon - Learning Coach / teacher

Mrs Bowles - Pastoral Care Lead

Mrs Chattle & Mrs Swan - Front office 
support



What does a typical day look like in Team Reception?





   By the end of the 
year!

     Reading

     Writing

     Maths



The Reception year is so 
important for your child to grow 
and learn both socially and 
academically.

If your child is very unwell  and they 
are not able to come to school you 
must ring the School office each day 
that they are off to inform us of the 
reason for their absence.



Getting ready for school 

Please help your  child to 

● recognise their own jumper/ cardigan

● put on and take off their own jumper/ 
cardigan

● zip their own coat up

● put on and take off their own shoes



What will your child 
need in school?

On a daily basis

Their named water bottle filled with fresh 
water only. 

A hooded coat clearly named.

Spare clothing in a named bag

Friday only

Their book bag 

To come into school in their PE kit



During the first week of your child 
starting full time we will arrange a 
reading meeting to help you understand 
the reading process in Reception and the 
support we’d like you to give to your child 
at home. 



Pupil Premium 
All pupils who go to school in the Cheshire West and Chester area, and are in reception, year 
1 or year 2 in September 2023 can receive a school meal at no cost to the parent or 
guardian.

However, it’s important that all parents or guardians that have a statutory entitlement to a 
free school meal complete the online application form. Completing the free school meals 
application form may mean that your child’s school can claim additional funding, known as 
the Pupil Premium.

Currently parents who are in receipt of Pupil Premium will also receive £ 15 ASDA voucher 
per child per week during the school holiday as well as free access to our Holiday club 
provision during the Summer, Christmas and Easter holidays. 

Please see Mrs Swan after the meeting today to check your eligibility. 





Information and support to help your child 
settle into school 

For families currently using Tapestry the following documents will be shared with you. 
If you would like paper copies of these documents please let the front office staff know and 
we will have them ready for you to collect. 



What do we need 
you to do next ?

● Please sign up for a home visit
● Please make sure you have read and ticked 

all the documents on Arbor linked to 
information regarding Safeguarding, Social 
media and medical /food allergies.

● Please make sure you have 3 contact 
numbers on Arbor for us to make 
immediate contact if needed. 

● Take a look at the school website for further 
information such as holiday dates and clubs. 

● Collect your free bookbag and water bottle 
before leaving this evening. 

● Please sample our School meals and chat to 
the kitchen staff if you would like further 
information on our school meals. 

● You are welcome to visit your child’s 
classroom after this meeting and if you have 
any questions please ask any of our adults 
who can help you. 


